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In the article, "A Mixed Bag for Colorado Cannabis,” featured in Law Week Colorado, attorney
Danielle Urban weighs in on the legal marijuana industry and what it means for employers.

Danielle has received an increasing number of legal inquiries from employers in states that have
legalized marijuana.

"I'm surprised at how vaguely written they (the ballot initiatives) still are when it comes to employee
protections,” Urban said.

Employers are unsure of their ability to enforce company drug policies if a worker tests positive in a
state where marijuana is legal.

To read the full article, visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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